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Last week was a time for celebration in Provo, Utah where Pac States celebrated its designation as a VPP 
Star site by the U.S. Department of Labor’s Occupational Safety and Health Administration.  
 
We’re very proud of the excellence our team members exhibit every day. It’s an inspiration to us, and to all 
of American Industry. To even be considered for VPP membership a facility must have excellent 
management commitment, substantial involvement by employees, exemplary health and safety programs, an 
injury rates below the national average and McWane’s goal is to qualify all of our production sites as VPP. 
Will your facility be next? 

 
Congratulations to the entire Pac States Team! 


